
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
July 31, 2023 
 
 

Lake Mayer Closed for Maintenance 
 
Chatham County, GA (July 31, 2023) – Lake Mayer will be closed until further notice for 
maintenance. Debris from the Back2School Festival and last night’s storm have required 
cleaning by Chatham County staff before the park can reopen to the public. An update will be 
sent when Lake Mayer reopens. 
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Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
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